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GOLDEN ARROW SECURES COURT ORDER AGAINST SANTACO 
 
Golden Arrow Bus Services has one primary objective and that is to provide safe and reliable 

transport to Cape Town’s commuters. We therefore approached the High Court as a result of the 

intimidation and harassment as well as acts of vandalism directed towards our employees, 

passengers and buses following the announcement of a taxi strike on Thursday, 03 August 2023.  

 

On Sunday 06 August 2023, having read the papers filed by Golden Arrow and following 

agreement between Golden Arrow (the applicant) and the respondents (including SANTACO and 

its eight affiliated members participating in the strike) it has been ordered by the Honourable 

Justice Gamble that the respondents are interdicted from intimidating, harassing, threatening or 

interfering with Golden Arrow, its employees and passengers. Respondents must take all 

reasonable steps to ensure that Golden Arrow is able operate without interference.   

 

The Court Order and statement from selected respondents is attached for ease of reference.  
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